
From: Jane Gothold
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Our trees
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 11:48:24 AM

[You don't often get email from janegothold@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

You planted Ficus because they are fast-growing and we needed shade! I am sure there was also knowledge of their
root growth. Stick with your original, approved plan that called for partial removal and replacement now, with
additional removal and replacement later.

Jane Gothold

RECEIVED ON: August 20, 2024
Council Meeting: 8/20/2024 
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